Clarification on Unified DMV Community Tithing and Donations

Shin Nan Goto February 9, 2021



Dear Brothers and Sisters,

We are truly excited about the new ministry teams coming together to serve the entire Capital area as one Unified Holy Community centered on our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents. To help this process we wanted to provide guidance on the best ways for the community to continue to send

donations.

If you are currently set up for an automatic recurring or one-time donations you DO NOT need to make any changes. All current donations are appropriately linked to our church accounts.

If you would like to begin making electronic recurring or onetime donations please go online and donate via GivingFuel: hsa.givingfuel,com/capital-hphc

You can also text your donation amount to (202) 816-4632.

If you would like to mail your donations in please continue to make checks payable to HSA-UWC and mail them to:

HSA-UWC

3600 New York Ave NE, 2nd FI

Washington, DC 20002

Brothers and sisters that live in Maryland may choose to continue to mail their donations to:

Kyoko Betancourt 6305 Queens Chapel Rd, University Park, MD 20782 -2131

For all of our Virginia Brothers and Sisters, please DO NOT mail your donations to the NOVA Learning Center, as this location will be closing soon. All mail will be forwarded to the New York Ave address above.

Thank you!

Shin Nan GotoAssistant Pastor